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Declaration by the Presidency on behalf of the European Union on the forthcoming 
elections in Ghana 

The European Union welcomes the forthcoming presidential and parliamentary elections 
which are due to take place in Ghana on 7 December as an important further step 
forward in Ghana's democratic development. 

In keeping with its ongoing assistance to the electoral process in Ghana, the Union will 
provide a number of observers to monitor the December elections. lt looks forward to 
the conduct of these elections in a free and fair manner, the results of which should 
thus be respected by all parties involved. 
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